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 Clearview iFOB Complete Test Recall 
 
 
 
The manufacturer of the “Clearview iFOB Complete” is conducting a recall of 
certain lots of collection and testing devices.  These devices are being recalled 
due to reduced sensitivity of the test to detect blood in feces, potentially 
causing false negative results.   
 
Until this issue is resolved, St. Luke’s Laboratory will be using the Hemoccult 
SENSA method of testing for blood in feces.  Kits are being supplied to all of 
our clinics and outpatient areas to replace the iFOB kits that are currently in 
these locations. 
 
St. Luke’s Laboratory will notify physicians if they have any patients who have 
been affected by this recall.  These patients should be retested with the 
Hemoccult SENSA method.  This retesting will be done at no charge. 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have questions, please contact K. Baer, M.D. (218)249-5751, Chemistry 
Medical Director or Sue Bachinski , MT(ASCP) (218) 249-2445 Laboratory Outreach 
Manager. 
 
 
 
 


